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Good day!

This is to inform you that the Final Consultation-Workshop for the Drafting of 2021 Atlas on Wetlands Including Classified
Caves has been postponed to June 8, 2021. We are encouraging everyone to comply with the regional submissions on
information/data on caves and wetlands until this date.

We are hoping for everyone's full cooperation. Once again forwarding you the Memorandum on said consultation-workshop
for your reference.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you.

Caves, Wetlands and other Ecosystems Division
BIODIVERSITY MANAGEMENT BUREAU
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center,
1100 Diliman Quezon City, Philippines
Telephone: (+63 2) 8925-8951 (f): 8924-6031 loc.: 229 to 231
Email: cawed@bmb.gov.ph
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